
We the concerned woman of Inverloch C.W.L. (Catholic Women’s League) would 
implore your enquiry to support The Australia Institute’s statement along with Kids 
Free 2B Kids. It is very sad to see children exploited by media and others, we hope 
you will consider the children as your number one priority. 
 
Thank you on behalf of all concerned. 
 
Yours Truly, 
M.MacDonald. ( Sec.Inverloch.C.W.L) 
 




